
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Gorham’s Comprehensive Plan Amendment Committee will be holding 
a Public Hearing on January 27, 2021 at 7:00 PM to receive comments on the proposed amendments to the South 
Gorham Crossroads Area and South Gorham Commercial Area sections of the 2016 Comprehensive Plan.   

The Public Hearing will be held as a live, interactive online meeting.  The link to attend this online meeting is 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87236386240. Phone: 1 929 205 6099 Webinar ID: 872 3638 6240. The proposed plan 
amendments are available for review online https://www.gorham-me.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4456/f/uploads/12-
18-2020_gorham_public_hearing_notice_website_docs.pdf and printed copy can be viewed in the Community 
Development Dept. at the Gorham Town Office or at the Gorham Public Library during normal business hours.  
Please contact Thomas M. Poirier, Director of Community Development, at tpoirier@gorham.me.us to submit 
questions or comments in advance of the public hearing date. 
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